
April 23,2008

Executive Committee

Carol Omelas/President 
Visionary Home Builders ofCA

Ms. Mary Nichols, Chair 
California Air Resources Board 
1001 "I" Street
P.O. Box 2815
Sacramento, CA 95812

Fran Agnilera/President-Elect 
San Joaquin County WorkNet

Jonisc Oliva/Treasurer 
Deck the Walls

Dear Ms. Nichols:

Angie Guzman/Seorctary 
Sheraton Stockton Hotel at Regent 

Pointe

Alicia Arong/Past President 
Mexican/American Heritage Center

Board of Directors

John Aguilar 
Vernon Transportation

Parti Lepe 
Washington Mutual

Gregg Meath 
Meath &. Pereira .Attorneys & 

Counselors

Linda Stockton 
Entravision Communications

James Jimenez 
Community Bank of San Joaquin

Vanda Manin 
Coldwclt Banker-Grupe

Pamela Metzger 
Univision 19

Jesus Vargas 
VSCE Incorporated

We’re writing to support the goals of AB 32 (The Global Warming 
Solutions Act) to reduce greenhouse gas emissions in a balanced, cost- 
effective way.

While we support AB 32 and recognize the benefits of reducing 
greenhouse gas emissions, we are very, concerned about the potential for 
greatly increased electricity, natural gas and gasoline costs. If implemented 
incorrectly, AB 32 could mean billions of dollars more in higher gasoline and 
utility bills. That hurts all consumers, but it will be especially painful to 
California’s low income families who pay a higher percentage of their 
incomes for energy.

We understand that one way your agency is thinking about keeping 
AB 32 costs down is through a cap and trade program. While it’s important 
to get the details of a program right, our understanding is that cap and trade 
systems have helped reduce emissions elsewhere in the United States and are 
being used in Europe too.

Thank you for your attention to our concerns, and please keep our 
community in mind when deciding how best to implement AB 32.

Sincerely,

Mark Martinez

CEO
Ex-Officio
Patrick Rabelo 

SSJHCC

Juan Ruvalcaba 
Comerciantes Unidos

Chief Executive Officer
Mark Martinez
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